Mick Antoniw AC/AM Y Cwnsler Cyffredinol/Counsel General



Mr Huw Irranca-Davies AM Chair Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee National Assembly for Wales Cardiff Bay CF99 1NA

30th June 2017

Dear Huw,

Thank you for your letter of 16 June which expresses the concerns of the Committee regarding some of the language used in the Welsh Government Prosecution Code.

The consultation on the Welsh Government Prosecution Code was launched to gather a range of views. I am therefore grateful to the Committee for the comments they have provided. The consultation is due to close on the 16 August and I can confirm that the Code will be reviewed further after this date with consideration of the Committee's views and all other responses received.

Yours sincerely,

Mick Antoniw AC/AM

Cwnsler Cyffredinol Counsel General